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MEMORANDUM

FOR : The Régional Executive Directors
DENR Régions 1-13

FROM : The Director

SUBJECT INVITATION TO THE WILDLIFE WEDNESDAYS

This pertains to the attached Mémorandum from the Atty. Jonas R. Leones, Undersecretary 
for Policy, Planning and International Affairs endorsing to this Bureau the letter from Assistant 
Secretary Noralyn Jubaira-Baja of the DF A-Office of United Nations and International 
Organizations regarding the informai briefings called “Wildlife Wednesdays” organized by the 
United Nations Office on Drugs and Crime (UNODC). The briefing will be held on 24 November 
2021 (9:00PM Philippine time).

We would like to share/disseminate the information to your Office and requesting or assign 
participant/s for the said event.

For considération.

DATU TUNGKO M. SAIKOL
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United Nations Decade on Biodiversity
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j DEPARTMENT OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS
I. KAGAW ARAN NG U G N A YA N G  PANLABAS J

OFFICE OF UNITED NATIONS AND INTERNATIONAL ORGANIZATIONS

Enclosed, for your Office’s information and considération, is a circular from the 
United Nations Industrial Development Organization (UNIDO) Global Programme for 
Combatting Wildlife and Forest Crime inviting Member States to a sériés of informai 
briefings called “Wildlife Wednesday” to be held every last Wednesdays of the 
month.

The sériés aims to share the work of the Global Programme, talk about success 
stories and information about ongoing cases and various challenges, as well as facilitate 
engagement with the United Nations Office on Drugs and Crime (UNODC) team in Q&A 
session.

The schedule of the briefings is as follows:

• 27 October 2021,7:00 pm PH Time- Wildlife Forensics
• 24 November 2021, 9:00 pm PH Time- Addressing corruption related to 

wildlife, forest and crimes in the fisheries sector

Participants may register via https://bit.lv/39EiW5M.

DENR is kindly requested to share this information with relevant govemment 
agencies and stakeholders.

HON. ROY A. CIMATU
Secretary

Department of Environment and Natural Resources (DENR) 
Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City

CC: ATTY. JONAS R. LEONES
Undersecretary for Policy Planning and International Affairs

30 September2021

Sir:

With my best wishes.
Very truly yours,

For the Secretary of Foreign Affairs:

Assistant Secretary

2330 Roxas Blvd., Pasay City. 1300 Philippines 
Tel. No. 834 - 4000

www.dfa.gov.ph
(rgm/ags) UNIO-2-6648-2021
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FROM The Undersecretary
Policy, Planning and International Affairs

»

SUBJECT INVITATION TO THE WILDLIFE WEDNESDA YS

DATE : OCT 0 7 2021

This refers to the letter dated 30 September 2021 by the Assistant Secretary 
Noralyn Jubaira-Baja of the Office of United Nations and International Organizations 
inviting Member States to a sériés of informai briefings called “Wildlife Wednesdays” 
to be held on 27 October (7:00PM) and 24 November (9:00PM) 2021.

The sériés aims to share the work of the Global Programme, talk about success 
stories and information about ongoing cases and various challenges, as well as facilitate 
engagement with the United Nations Office on Drugs and Crime (UNODC) team in a 
Q&A session.

In connection to this, may we refer the attached letter to your Office to assign 
participants to the aforesaid online sériés and also share the information to relevant 
offices and stakeholders. Interested participants are invited to register through the link:
https://bit.lv/39EjW5M.
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